Notice

Attention — Students of faculty of Management
Studies

I hereby inform you that, effective from the January 2025
examinations for the first, second third & fourth semester, it
will be mandatory for student’s residing university hostels to
submit a medical certificate obtained from the university

medical officer when submitting medical certificates for the
examinations.

W2,

Pissnayake
Senior Assistant Registrar
Faculty of management studies

10.01.2025
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